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Campus News 

Rowde 

Into Film Festival is a country-wide initiative which provides young people with 

an opportunity to access visual literacy through Film and moving pictures. 

Silverwood School were incredibly lucky to secure enough tickets for students to 

view films in picture houses across Wiltshire.  

Cherry, Lime, Pear, Oak, 

Juniper, Willow, Pine and Silver 

Birch classes ventured out and 

had a tremendous experience. 

We had the entire auditorium all 

to ourselves and the ASD 

friendly performance made it 

incredibly accessible to all our 

students. 

 

  

 
 

8th December 2023 Newsletter 
 

 

Term Dates 

Term 2 

30/10/23 – 20/12/23 

Please note that the 

school is finishing early 

on the last day of term 2 –  

Wednesday 20th December 

@ 13:40   

Term 3 

Teacher training day 

04/01/24 

05/01/24 – 09/02/24 

 

  

 

Absence 

If your child is going to be 
absent from school please 

ensure you inform the 
school before 9.30am. You 
will need to let us know the 
reason and the expected 

return date. 

If your child is unwell with 
sickness or diarrhoea, the 
school policy is that they 
can only return to school 

when they have been clear 
of symptoms for 48 hours. 
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Years 7, 8 and mixed classes at the Silverwood School Rowde campus took a coach to Swindon’s Regent 

Circus for the Cineworld viewing of Aardman animation’s Early Man. 

The adults were incredibly proud of students’ exemplary behaviour 

and attitude towards the serving staff with incredible manners shown. 

Mr Daltrey and Lime class had a blast at the popcorn kiosk. You can 

tell from the photo that all the students were super excited and had 

an awesome time. 

 

 

 

 

 

The queue for the refreshments snaked around the foyer with students grabbing their popcorn and drink 

ready for the film. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Everyone arrived back at school with huge smiles and lots of memories of a very successful day. A 

massive thanks to all the staff who made this happen! 

Looking forward to next year’s Into Film festival already! What an experience- well done everyone! 
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A huge “thank you” from the Literacy team for fully embracing this 

initiative that will certainly engage our students’ parents with their 

child’s reading at home.  Reading is absolutely fundamental and is a 

foundational point from which students can access all the rest of their 

curriculum subjects/ methods of personal progress. 

It is important to remember that at Silverwood School reading looks 

very different depending on age and stage. Students might not be necessarily engaging with a physical 

book at home but they can access a range of other audio/ kinesthetic and visual opportunities to 

demonstrate their reading. What is fantastic is that all students are able to engage with a mascot. 

It has been great seeing some of the mascot’s that classes have adopted.  

Parents/Carers are really embracing the opportunity to snap a picture of 

their child reading which is opening up conversations between our 

students and their adults at home about reading and this is always a 

productive thing! 

Thank you so much for all your efforts in continuing to support Reading 

this term. Silverwood School pupils are reading every day and are really 

engaging with their reading books outside of the classroom. It has been 

incredibly positive to have so many students engaging at home with their 

reading for pleasure books with their class mascot. 

Toothless the Dragon has featured in many of the incredible photos sent in 

to tutors via Seesaw and is now officially Silverwood Famous! He has 

been snapped reading 

with many of our students 

alongside a whole host of 

other mascots. 
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Trowbridge Campus 

Trowbridge have been really working hard on their Term 2 Curriculum. Swifts class love to practice their 

mark making and engineering skills wherever they can.  

Swans Class have been developing their creative printing skills by creating and using a stencil to produce a 

screen print. We have worked hard this term so far looking at, and using, different printing techniques and 

working with textiles. 

            

Flamingos have been involved in some fantastic learning outside the classroom. 

 

 

And to get into the festive spirit Penguins, Puffins and Swans had great fun 

taking part in the Santa Dash at Fairfield College. 
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Chippenham Campus 

On Tuesday 5th December Silverwood Sixth-form welcomed the 
community in for a festive coffee shop. Learners had worked 
incredibly hard on crafts; including Christmas cards, candy cane 
reindeers, tree ornaments, cakes and barista skills, to pull off a 
coffee shop on an epic scale!!  
 
We were so proud of what students created and how they assumed 
roles and socialised with lots of new people. The raffle was a huge 
success, thank you to everyone who bought a ticket and 
congratulations to all who won a prize! We raised an amazing 

amount £777.71p which will support to fund activities for our 
learners in the warmers months.  
 

Thank you again to all who participated and supported.   
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What’s on: 
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Information: 

ParentPay - our online payment service. 

You should have received a letter with an activation code for the new online ParentPay system. 

Once registered you will be able to pay for items such as lunches & school trips online using your credit / debit 

card. Please refer to the school website for further information & guidance. 

         

Pupil Services team will be on hand to help you register if you are experiencing difficulties, so please do get 

in touch if you require some support.  

 

Young Carers - A Young Carer is a child under 18 who regularly 

helps to look after a family member or friend who is disabled, ill, 

has a mental health condition or addiction problem.  

Children can engage in: 

 Practical tasks (cooking, housework and shopping) 

 Physical care (lifting or helping someone use the stairs) 

 Personal care (dressing, washing, helping with toilet needs) 

 Managing the family budget (collecting benefits and prescriptions) 

 Managing medication 

 Looking after younger siblings 

 Helping someone communicate 

Silverwood can support young carers. If you, or a family member, needs support please contact 

the school office or your child’s teacher. 
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As part of co-production work regarding the new SEND and Alternative Provision Strategy, SEND and 
Inclusion Services would like to hear the views of as many children and young people (CYP) with SEND 
and/or in Alternative Provision as possible. 
  
Below is a link to two Mentimeter surveys – one for children of primary school age, and one for those of 
secondary school age and up. 
  
We would be very grateful if you could ask the CYP within your SEND cohort to complete one of the surveys.   
  

 The surveys are fun and interactive and can be completed on a computer, tablet or phone.   
 They only take around 10 minutes to complete.   
 Their answers will be anonymous and can be completed with support of an adult. 

  
The surveys are online and will be live until 31st January 2024.  They can be completed by simply clicking on 
the links below: 
  
Primary school age survey: https://www.menti.com/alh794r7raev 
  
  
Secondary school age/collage age survey: https://www.menti.com/aldntqhvnp41 

We are also holding three interactive face-to-face events for parents to come along to in January, to have 

their say on SEND&AP provision in Wiltshire. 

                                         

https://www.menti.com/alh794r7raev
https://www.menti.com/aldntqhvnp41
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Feedback request: 

 

Dear parent/carer, 
 

At Silverwood School we are committed to listening to the views and opinions of our parent/carers by 
conducting parent surveys. These provide us with a general and broad picture of feedback from the parent/ 

carer body and questions typically cover: 
 

 Satisfaction with the school curriculum, teaching, behaviour and communication with parents 
 Effectiveness of the school’s approaches on key issues such as anti-bullying and homework 

 Perceptions of how well the school encourages children to work hard at school, be healthy and treat others 
with respect 

 Perceptions on progression, standard of teaching, happiness of child and support when joining the school 
 Satisfaction with how the school creates a safe environment 

 Effectiveness of school leaders 
 Overall satisfaction with the school 

 Open responses to what is good and what could be improved in the school 
 

Please find below a link to a Survey Monkey Questionnaire to gather your feedback and any additional 
comments you may have. I would be grateful if you could please take a few minutes to complete the survey 

by clicking on the link below. 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/VDM56C9 
 

If you would like a paper copy of the survey please contact the Pupil Services Team on 01380 850309 and a 
member of the team will be happy to arrange this for you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/VDM56C9
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Pupil permissions 

Can we remind parent/carers to complete the consent form for Pupil photo permissions at your nearest 

opportunity please. Below is a link which will take you directly to it.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Y6ViQfoLFUq0yECeBtox_5X8ac4XX1ZKm9STqkU

did1UMUs4QkpURzBKS0pNT09PQ0c4TE5ON1dRVC4u 

 

School Dinner Ordering 
 

Can we remind parent/carers to let pupil services know if you require any pre-booked school lunches to be 
cancelled in advance, for occasions where you are aware of any upcoming appointments due to arise or if 
your child will be off poorly for the upcoming days ahead.  

If you require any support with this please contact a member of the Pupil Services Team via email 
pupilservices@silverwood.wilts.sch.uk and they will be more than happy to help. 

 

 

Allergy Information Questionnaire 

We are in the process of updating our records to ensure all pupils 

allergy information is accurate.  

Please could I ask that you spend a couple of minutes to complete 

the online questionnaire you will have received via email. 

Alternatively scan the QR code below.  

 

 

 

 

   

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Y6ViQfoLFUq0yECeBtox_5X8ac4XX1ZKm9STqkUdid1UMUs4QkpURzBKS0pNT09PQ0c4TE5ON1dRVC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Y6ViQfoLFUq0yECeBtox_5X8ac4XX1ZKm9STqkUdid1UMUs4QkpURzBKS0pNT09PQ0c4TE5ON1dRVC4u
mailto:pupilservices@silverwood.wilts.sch.uk
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Dates for your diary 

 

 Friday 15h December 2023 – Christmas Jumper Day 

 Friday 15th December 2023 – Christmas Dinner Day 

 Wednesday 20th December 2023 – Last day of Term 2 

 

Please note that the school is finishing early on the last day of term 2 – Wednesday 20th December 

13:40.     Taxis will collect students from school at this time.  

 

 Thursday 4th January 2024 – TD Day No students in school.  

 Friday 5th January 2024 – First day of Term 3 

 

 

 

Student Photo Permissions 

 

Please note that this newsletter is circulated to 400+ student parent/carer families fortnightly. If 

you would like to change your child’s photograph permissions and remove them from appearing 

in any photographs in the Silverwood School newsletter please email 

admin@silverwood.wilts.sch.uk.  

 

Thank you for taking the time to read our newsletter. 

We hope that you will find this informative. 

If you have any questions regarding the content of the newsletter or about school, you should contact 

your child’s site or use the ‘contact us’ form found on the school website. 

Website - www.silverwood.wilts.sch.uk 
Telephone - 01380 850309 

Email - admin@silverwood.wilts.sch.uk 
 

mailto:admin@silverwood.wilts.sch.uk
http://www.silverwood.wilts.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@silverwood.wilts.sch.uk

